
CALLING ALL PARENTS!
The PAC will be hosting a breakfast in recognition of World Teacher’s Day on Thursday, October 5th..

World Teacher’s Day recognizes the vital contribution teaching professionals make to education and

development. Canada, along with 100 other countries around the globe, celebrates on October 5th and has

done so since its inception in 1994. On October 5th, we will partake in that celebration by providing an

appreciation breakfast for the teachers who we have tasked to educate our children.

The PAC is looking for donations of breakfast foods, along with volunteers to help set-up, serve and clean

up.

Please click this LINK or scan the QR Code below to sign up for donations of items or to

volunteer your time.

Please let us know by Friday, September 30th if you intend to contribute. Any questions, please send an

email to: Alaric Wang askalaric@gmail.com and include your phone number in the email.

Thank you in advance for helping us with the first PAC Event of the school year.

TEACHERS APPRECIATION BREAKFAST
Scan this code with your smartphone camera

https://signup.com/go/fNyQGYg
mailto:askalaric@gmail.com

